
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

   

 

 

ENROLMENT FOR 2021-2022 
If you are a prospective parent wishing to enrol your child in Nursery or 

Primary 1 for August 2021,  

 Please enjoy our virtual                                  at 

https://www.hartmemorialps.org/  

 If you have any queries, please contact the school at 

info@hartmemorial.portadown.ni.sch.uk or ring on 028 38 332817 

 Open Enrolment for Nursery and Primary 1 commences at 12pm on 

Thursday 7th January 2021 and closes at 12pm on Friday 29th January 

2021. All enrolment is done online at www.eani.org.uk/admissions  
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